
ROBO CALL MARCH 23, 2023 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

Tomorrow, and all the Fridays during Lent, there will be Adoration and 

Benediction at 11:00 a.m., followed by Stations of the Cross at noon. 

This Saturday, March 25th, we will celebrate Women’s History Month 

with a program at 10:00 a.m. in the church, followed by a reception in St. 

Francis Hall with opportunity for conversation and Q&A.   

Holy Family School will sell SCRIP after all the Masses this weekend in 

the church vestibule. These are gift cards from local merchants and the 

school gets a percentage of sales. 

Plans are underway to produce a unique book on the history of Holy 

Family School through a collection of personal stories, memories and 

photographs. There is information in the vestibule - stop by after Mass 

and see what is being planned. 

If you are interested in helping with the Live Stations of the Cross on 

Good Friday, please call the parish office.  

We will have a parish Seder Meal on Palm Sunday at 5:30 p.m. in the 

Messmer Center. You can sign up to reserve your seat this weekend after 

all the Masses.  You can also volunteer to help with the Seder Meal.  Sign-

up sheets are available. 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each 

day. Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

